
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Preston and South Ribble Flood Risk Management Scheme 
 

Lower Penwortham Community Drop-in Event 

 

The current flood defences in Preston and South Ribble were built several decades 
ago and therefore a new flood risk management scheme is required.  
 
As part of our continued community engagement programme we would like to invite 
you to this latest ‘drop-in’ session. Please come along to find out more about where 
we are with the scheme’s progress and ask the project team questions.  
 
You can drop into the session at any time between 3.30 -7.30pm  
 
Did you know that you can also book your place online? 

 
Simply hold your phone camera over the QR code 
opposite. This should automatically scan the code like a 
barcode and direct you to the registration site. 

 
 

Visit our website for further details 

www.TheFloodHub.co.uk/PSR 
 
 
If you do not have direct access to the internet you access 
the website via your local library. 
 

We hope you can come along but if you can’t make this drop-in or have any 
questions please contact: cmblnc-pso@environment-agency.gov.uk 
 
 
At the event we will aim to provide a translation and other accessibility services where required. If you 
think you would require these services it would help us if you could let us know in advance so that we 
can make appropriate arrangements. 
 

Date   Wednesday 16 October  
 

Time   3.30pm -7.30pm  
 

Venue   Penwortham Methodist Church,  

6 Leyland Rd, Penwortham, Preston PR1 9XR 
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